
FILED 10/20/2023 
DOCUMENT NO. 05738-2023 
FPSC - COMMISSION CLERK 

30-day Notification for Numbers - Interconnected VoIP Providers 

El CallWorks. 
CallWorks Corporation 
28255 Steeplechase Lane 
Fair Oaks Ranch, TX 78015 

Date October 16, 2023 

Florida Public Service Commission 
2540 Shumard Oak Blvd. 
Tallahassee, FL 32399-0850 

To whom it may concern : 

Pursuant to the Federal Communications Commission's (FCC) order that allows 
interconnected VoIP providers to obtain numbering resources directly from the North 
American Numbering Plan Administrator and/or the Pooling Administrator, we hereby 
notify this Commission of our receipt of FCC numbering authorization and our intent to 
request the resources identified below. We are providing this notice at least 30 days prior 
to requesting numbers from the Numbering Administrators. 1 

Applicant's NPA Rate Initial/Growth Quantity of Quantity of 
IPES OCN Center(s) Thousands- CO Codes 

Blocks 

475J 239 FT Myers Initial 1 1 

475J 448 Pensacola Initial 1 1 

475J 386 Daytona Initial 1 1 
BCH/Pt 
Orange 

475J 813 Tampa Initial 1 1 

1 47 CFR § 52.15 (g) (3). 



 

 In addition, below is our regulatory and numbering contact information as required2: 

Regulatory Representative        

Name: Ron Grob           

Address: 28255 Steeplechase Lane, Fair Oaks Ranch, TX 78015    

E-mail:  ron.grob@callworks.me  

Phone: 404-519-4096 

 

Numbering Representative 

Name: Ron Grob           

Address: 28255 Steeplechase Lane, Fair Oaks Ranch, TX 78015    

E-mail:  ron.grob@callworks.me  

Phone: 404-519-4096   

 

Further, we understand that we must provide any changes to the contact information 
within thirty (30) days. 

 

 

/s/   Ronald J. Grob 

 

Ronald J. Grob 

Regulatory Consultant 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
2 47 CFR § 52.15 (g) (3) (iv). 



 

From: Greg Fogleman <GFoglema@PSC.STATE.FL.US>  
Sent: Monday, October 16, 2023 12:35 PM 
To: 'GCJohnson@apelaprofsvcs.com' <GCJohnson@apelaprofsvcs.com> 
Cc: rongrob@apelaprofsvcs.com 
Subject: RE: CallWorks 30 day notice 

 

Hi Gail, 

 

I did receive your numbering resource notice.  In the future, please file directly with the Florida Public 
Service Commission Clerk’s Office.  Instructions on how to electronically make such a filling can be found 
here: https://www.floridapsc.com/filing-documents-electronically. 

  

Part of the process will have you enter the docket number.  Items like this should go into what we call the 
generic docket.  The docket number for the generic docket is always the year (with all four digits), followed 
by four “0’s.”  So for this year, it’s 20230000.  Next year, it will be 20240000.   

  

If a formal action needs to be taken, staff will move the item to a new docket, and effected parties will be 
notified of the revised docket number so that they can monitor and intervene as necessary. 

  

Also, you can forward the link of your filing with the Florida Public Service Commission showing when it 
was filed. 

 

 

Thanks, 

 

 

Greg Fogleman 

Public Utilities Supervisor 

Office of Industry Development and Market Analysis 

Florida Public Service Commission 

(850) 413-6574 

 

 




